
Nordisk Bergteknik extends existing financing agreement with Swedbank
and Nordea

Nordisk Bergteknik has entered into an agreement with Swedbank and Nordea regarding the
refinancing of a bank loan amounting to SEK 400 million. The loan matures in the third quarter
of 2028, with the possibility of further extension. In addition to the bank loan, the company has
signed an agreement to extend its current credit facility of SEK 650 million with the same
maturity.

Nordisk Bergteknik has also reached an agreement with the mentioned banks that provides an
opportunity for an additional credit facility of SEK 200 million, intended for future investments
and potential acquisitions. The financing agreement also includes a potential sustainability
component.

“It is gratifying that we have extended our existing bank agreement on very satisfactory terms,
which creates opportunities for continued expansion and acquisitions going forward,” says
Andreas Christoffersson, CEO of Nordisk Bergteknik AB.

For further information, contact:

Andreas Christoffersson, CEO, +46 70-621 19 28,
andreas.christoffersson@bergteknikgroup.com
Johan Lundqvist, CFO, +46 76-392 71 21, johan.lundqvist@bergteknikgroup.com

About Nordisk Bergteknik

Nordisk Bergteknik has a clear growth strategy with the objective to contribute to the
development of a future sustainable society. Our companies are specialists within rock handling
and foundation solutions, and through compassion and skill they are able to combine demand
with the surrounding natural conditions. To be involved at an early stage in building modern
societal functions is our everyday life, our home ground and our future.


